Region 6 Behavioral Healthcare
Peer Support-Substance Use (SU) RFP 
Re-Release Questions and Answers

1. Can the Peer Support-Substance Use Services staff members be embedded into services such as Social Detoxification, or Psychiatric Inpatient? In doing so, they would work with clients while in these services, and then transition with them after discharge into community services. 
At this time, we cannot fund embedding peer support into services where the service definition states that staffing can include persons with lived experience.  It would have to be a stand-alone service.  

2. Can a residential service respond to the RFP and offer peer support to their consumers?

At this time, a residential service cannot respond to the peer support RFP as the Division has notified us that neither Medicaid nor the state will pay for any residential service to provide peer support.  In addition, services with that are bundled (ACT) and offer peer support services cannot respond to this RFP.  The expectation is that peer support can and should be built into their service definition.  

